
 

 

 

 

 

                

Just one small positive thought in the morning can change your whole day.  ~Dalai Lama 

                     

 

       7                OUR HYBRID SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR BEGINS!  

Link for parents to shop: 
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5174234 
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It’s Chooseday…choose to be kind☺ 
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DEADLINE FOR HOT LUNCH PEPPERONI CAFÉ ORDERS☺ 
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There will be 10 hours and 33 minutes of daylight today…we’re getting 
there. Spring, we see you☺ 
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LAST DAY FOR THE BOOK FAIR☺ 
A huge thank you to Mrs. Rodgers and Mrs. Cozens for the organization 
of our book fair. You’re awesome! 

 

 
PLEASE SCROLL DOWN TO ITEMS TO READ OVER 
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Peek at the Week   February 7-11 

#Find Your Joy 



 

 

 

 
Items to Read Over 

*Students will shop in person in the library (please send small bills if possible) and parents will 
shop online. This is a hybrid model to accommodate/support our Book Fair. 
*STEMastery will soon be starting up. More information will be sent out to families shortly. 
 
OLDER ITEMS: 
*With allergy season soon upon us, please be sure to complete a medical form for your child with regard to 

medications. Please contact the office if you have any questions. 
*Thank you for responding to our call out for a part time Noon Hour Supervisor. Not only do we have a new 

hire, Brigitta Antal but substitutes as well. We value our Noon Hour Supervisors’ time and dedication to 
École Élémentaire Sunshine Hills Elementary. Our fabulous NHSs are as follows: Leslie Thauli, Jennie 
Peterson, Kathy MacKenzie, Bonnie Jay, Harminder Bhullar, Diana Tilman-Scrima. Thank you Ladies☺ 
*Please be sure to drive prudently and within the posted speed limit (30 km) around our school. Also, 
parking is only allowed on one side of Ryall Crescent. Traffic concerns are reported frequently to the school. 
*The latest messaging on the BCCDC website confirms anyone under the age of 18 can stop self-isolating 
once their symptoms have improved, their fever has resolved without the use of medication, and it's been 
at least five days since they tested positive or became symptomatic. 
*PLEASE SEND A COMPLETE CHANGE OF CLOTHING WITH YOUR CHILD. DURING INCLEMENT WEATHER, IT IS 
IMPORTANT FOR OUR STUDENTS TO HAVE A COMPLETE CHANGE OF CLOTHING IN THE EVENT THEY GET 
WET, VERY WET. THIS IS ESPECIALLY IMPORTANT FOR OUR K-3 STUDENTS. WE ARE GOING TO AVOID 
CALLING HOME FOR PARENTS TO BRING DRY CLOTHES TO SCHOOL. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 
REGARDING THIS REQUEST. 
*Please check our SH website often for useful information. Be sure to check the Community Resources tab 
for ongoing parent resources☺  
*Recesses will look different based on enhanced safety measures; we have 7 designated play areas for our 
students. We have grouped K-3, 4/5 and 6/7s to help reduce the number of students in each play area☺ 
*A reminder to students to please bring 3 masks to school everyday along with their water bottles. Thank 
you☺ 
*Please refrain from dropping off lunches if at all possible. We ask students to arrive at school prepared and 
ready for the day☺ 
*Our Twitter account is up and running. Please follow us @SunshineHills2☺ 
 


